
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

8/31/2020 

No School – next Monday, September 
7th in observance of Labor Day.   
 
School Absences – If your child is sick 
or not coming to school for some other 
reason, please call the office at 602-
843-3853 by 8:30 am on that day. 
 
Picture Day – School pictures will be 
taken on Wednesday, 9/16. Order forms 
are being sent home with the Chronicle 
today. If you would like additional forms, 
please pick one up in the office. All 
students will have their picture taken 
regardless of whether you order a 
package or not.  This way they will all be 
on the group composite picture for each 
classroom.   
 

School Portraits can easily be ordered 
from the Lifetouch flyer sent home or 
you can pay securely using your 
credit/debit card through the website.  
To pay online go to 
www.mylifetouch.com - you will need 
this Portrait Day ID: EVTS9GV37 when 
paying online. If paying online, please 
write your payment confirmation code 
on your order form attached to the flyer 
and send to the school with your 
student. If you have any questions, 
please call Lifetouch at 1-866-955-8342. 

 

Spirit Days – Our next Spirit Day is 
Thursday, 9/10, and it is Crazy 
socks/hair day.  Students can wear 
crazy socks and/or a crazy hair style.  
Let’s show our school spirit! 
 
Fry’s – Please link your Fry’s VIP card 
to Emmaus for the Fry’s Community 
Partners Program.  Go to Frysfood.com 
to sign up. Our school’s NPO # is 
BW447. Last year we received over 
$1,000 from this program!  Pass on this 
information to family and friends.  The 
more people who sign up to support 
Emmaus, the more earning potential we 
will have.  If you signed up last year, you 

www.EmmausLutheran.com                         office@emmauslutheran.com   

All School News 
 

  

should still be signed up.  Look at the 
bottom of your next Fry’s receipt.  If you 
are connected to Emmaus it will say 
****Fry’s Community Rewards**** and 
then Emmaus Lutheran School.   
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are 
encouraged to join us if it works into 
your schedule. Mission envelopes are 
sent home every Thursday for chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child 
that it’s not the amount that you give in 
chapel that is most important; it’s a way 
for them to say thanks to God for all the 
things He has given us. Our first mission 
project will be announced soon. Our 
offerings so far are $55.86. 
 
 
Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-579-8804 
 

Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) 
davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 

Upcoming Events 

 
 Fri, 9/4 8:30 am 

Chapel & Mission 
Collection  

 

 Mon, 9/7 No School 
Labor Day 

 

 Thu, 9/10 Spirit Day 
Crazy Socks/Hair 
Day 

 
 Fri, 9/11 am Chapel 

& Mission 
Collection  

 

 Wed, 9/16 School 
Picture Day   

 

 Fri, 9/18 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection     

 

 Fri, 9/25 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection     

 

 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Instagram 
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